
 

  

             
           

             

 
 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF BID 

Gyppo Logging Inc. 

has submitted a bid together with the required deposit, for the purchase of Tract 
ORM07-TS-2019.0021, Beef Stew, on November 4, 2020. Written bids may be submitted, together 
with the required bid deposit, until the close of business on November 12, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Loos, Medford District Forester, at 541-618-2305 or 
by email at mloos@blm.gov. 
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